
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FO~E 
HEADQUARTERS 27th FIGHTER WING (ACC) 

CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 

Christopher S. Long, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, 27th Support Group 
100 S DL Ingram Blvd Suite 200 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5217 

Ms. Barbara Hoditschek 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous & Radioactive Waste Bureau Chief 
PO Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87502 

Dear Ms. Hoditschek 

2 9 JUL 1994 

The regulations governing the operation of hazardous waste management facilities have 
been and continue to be revised. To maintain compliance with current regulations, the Cannon 
Air Force Base Resource Conservation and Recovery Act permit for our storage facility 
requires major revisions. 

Our time line for the permit revision submission to your office is 30 Oct 94. We hope this 
helps you better plan your long-range work schedule. We look forward to working with your 
office on our modification. 

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Vera Wood, at (505) 784-6022, if you require any 
additional information concurring this subject matter. 

Sincerely 

ao lnp4_ --f.;£~ 
CHRISTOPHER S. LONG, ~oio~, USAF 
Commander, 27th Support Group 


